
From:   Greg Otto   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   August 17, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0253-EX-RR-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Trevino:

In-Q-Tel?s ongoing contract with the U.S. Government is #2004*H838109*000; ThinKom?s subcontract
is identified as ?ThinKom Solutions 01?.   In-Q-Tel contacts with knowledge of ThinKom?s activities on
behalf of In-Q-Tel are Paul Reeder at (703)-248-3078 and Jim Smith at (703) 349-4207; In-Q-Tel, 2107
Wilson Blvd., Arlington, VA 22201.   

Best,

Carlos

Carlos M. Nalda

Direct: +1.202.626.6659   

Fax: +1.202.626.6780
Mobile: +1.571.332.5626   

Squire, Sanders & Dempsey (US) LLP
www.ssd.com

   


